Announcements

Continuous Enrollment
If you have not yet completed the Continuous Enrollment Agreement, please visit our website for more

information.

Yearbooks on Sale
The oldest child per family who attends SFCA will automatically receive a yearbook; however, do not let

your younger children feel left out! You may purchase an additional copy for them for $50 in the school
office or online at SECA Yearbook Purchase. The price will increase to $60 on February 1, 2019.

Christmas Re-Gift?
Did you receive any Christmas gifts that you would prefer to "re-gift"? If so, please consider donating

them now to be used at our upcoming SFCA Candyland Auction (April 13). You may drop off the
items in the school office to Mrs. Coggins’ attention. They must be new and unused. Contact Tricia
Coggins if you have any questions.

Coming Up

January 10: Head of School Coffee at 8:05am in H-100

January 11: Room Parent Meeting at 8:05am in H-100

January 17: Volunteer Training 8:05am or 6:00pm in H-100

Looking Ahead
January 21: No School-MLK Day
January 28-February 1: Elementary Missions Week

February 13: Clergy Appreciation Chapel. To invite your child’s pastor(s) or Sunday school teacher(s)
please send the following information to tricia.coggins@mcgregor.net: 1. Student's Name 2. Church

Name 3. Pastor's Name/Names 4. Complete Church Address 5. Church Phone Number
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